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22 April 2016 

Dear Mr Stevens 

Thank you for your email advising us of your new address and your wish to re-join the Bomb 
Disposal Branch and also join the Newton Abbot branch as a new member. 

We are re-joining you to the Bomb Disposal Branch as requested and joining you as a new 
member to Newton Abbot Branch. The Honorary Secretaries, Mr Markham of Bomb 
Disposal and Mr Andrews of Newton Abbot will shortly be contacting you and providing 
details of future meetings and events; I know they will welcome your active support. 

Your membership record will now show you are a joint mem~r of both Branches. 

We are enclosing your new Membership Card with our compliments. 

With our best wishes. 

Yours sincerely 

tt Lieutenant Colonel (Retd) N Jordan 
Acting Controller, RE Association 

Copy to: Mr P Markham Mr Stevens's 'Membership Record' is 
Honorary Secretary enclosed. 
Bomb Disposal Branch Please contact him and welcome him to your 

Branch. 
MrRAndrews 
Honorary Secretary 
Newton Abbot Branch 
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